Shawn Nickel

From: Barbara Norgrove

Sent: Monday, May 1, 2023 11:48 AM

To: Shawn Nickel

Subject: FW: Agency Transmittal - The Red Barn Inn

From: Wendy Howell <Wendy.Howell@itd.idaho.gov>
Sent: Monday, May 1, 2023 11:43 AM

To: Barbara Norgrove <bnorgrove@staridaho.org>
Subject: RE: Agency Transmittal - The Red Barn Inn

Good Morning,
ITD has no objections to this project.
Thank you,

Wendy Howell
Development Services Coordinator
ITD-D3

From: Barbara Norgrove <bnorgrove @staridaho.org>
Sent: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 1:24 PM

To

Cc: Shawn Nickel <snickel@staridaho.org>

Subject: FW: Agency Transmittal - The Red Barn Inn

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you click or open, even
if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any concerns.

Subject: Agency Transmittal - The Red Barn Inn

Please see attached Agency Transmittal for a rezone and conditional use permit application for a residential inn/motel,
located in Star, Ada County.

Thanks.

Shawn
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